
Attention Darren Campbell:

Application for Grant:

Since 1984 the hall has been maintained and small improvements have been done. Now 35 
years later the hall needs some major improvements.

The hall needs a lighting upgrade, replacing 142 fluorescent tubes T8 - 32 watt to 4 foot LED 
lights 14watts and taking out all the ballasts. Adding 3 new ceiling fixtures in coat room area and 
1 new fixture for the janitors room.
Plus the ladies washrooms need 2 new ceiling lights. 

With the difference in watts it is expected for the hall have a 66% energy savings. 

Thank you for your consideration with this grant and helping our community hall with these 
upgrades. 

Attached: Quotes for lighting.

Linda Jefferson 
Director 
Booking Agent
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